
• On Tuesday, January 28 a BDL Board Millage Committee meeting was held.

• On Thursday, February 6 we held our first informational meeting regarding our upcoming 
millage proposal.

• On Tuesday, February 11 I attended the Union Friends group meeting and presented them with 
information regarding the millage

• On Thursday, February 13 I gave an interview to the Daily Reporter regarding our upcoming 
millage.

• On Thursday, February 13 I attended the BDL Millage Citizen's Committee meeting to provide 
any necessary information.

• Also on Thursday, February 13 BDL had a booth at the Healthy Family Fun Fair.

Respectfully Submitted, 

Evette M. Atkin
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